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2013 in 

Neighbourhood Plan – Steering Group

DRAFT
Minutes of a meeting held at 7.30pm on 
Monday 17th November 2014 in Community Room, Cannington Village Hall

Present: 

Members: Steve Dart, Joan Salmon, Rob Morgan and Alan Beasley
Chair: Alex Reed
Public: Paul Kilfoyle and Kris Scotting


Clerk: Tina Gardener
Apologies

Apologies were accepted from Sarah Jansons and Brian Stother.
Chairman for the meeting

In Brian’s absence Alex kindly offered to chair the meeting.
Minutes of the meeting held on 3rd November 2014

The minutes of the meeting held on 3rd November 2014 were agreed. 
Matters arising
The Clerk had written to David Sayer and David Popham on two occasions to ask if they wished to remain on the steering group. It was agreed that the Clerk would write to them to say as there had been no response to previous correspondence they would no longer be members of the group.
Update from the Parish Council meeting on 11th November 2014.
The Parish Council agreed to a joint meeting with the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group prior to the draft report which would be produced in January 2015. The S106 Steering Group have been asked to reconvene to look at leisure on behalf of the NHP, the chairman has asked for a brief for what is expected of the group.
Consultation on 29th November 2014
The next consultation will be held in the Village Hall from 10.00am to 4.00pm on Saturday 29th November 2014. The Clerk has collected the leaflets which will be given to the Scouts for distribution. Any leaflets the Scouts are unable to deliver will be done by the Steering Group or posted. Posters will be placed on the noticeboards, lamp posts and in the local shops. It was agreed to set up for the consultation on the Friday evening, Joan, Alex and Alan volunteered to help. All members agreed to help on the Saturday.
It was agreed to meet in the Community Room at 2.00pm on Thursday 20th November to distribute any remaining leaflets and to plan for the consultation.
Website update
Joan reported that the website would be ready for distribution on Thursday. The Facebook and Twitter accounts are still to be set up.
Commercial Mailshot
The database for businesses has been updated and the commercial mailshot was circulated. It was agreed to put the consultation on the mailshot. The Clerk will sign up for the Monkey Survey and get the letters printed for distribution.
Any other business

Kris Scotting discussed with the group about purchasing wristbands with a built in USB to distribute to teenagers within the village to complete an online survey. The cost for the wristband is approximately £3 each. Alex proposed that we purchase 50 which was agreed unanimously.
Discussions took place on the Community Orchard and whether it should be designated a green area. The Clerk will contact Bridgwater College to establish ownership.
Correspondence received from Julie Evans a resident from Combwich regarding a joint Community Centre with Cannington. The Clerk will circulate to all members.

Alan Beasley has received a request from Otterhampton Steering Group to discuss any possible joint ventures with Cannington. Alan, Alex and the Clerk agreed to arrange a meeting with them and report back.
At present there are 508 graves and in excess of 200 ashes plots available in the Cemetery. This is sufficient capacity for in excess of 20 years.

There is a minimal waiting list for allotments and a number expected to be given up in the near future.
Date of next meeting

The next meeting will be held on Monday 1st December 2014 at 7.30pm
Joan Salmon and Rob Morgan have given their apologies for the next meeting.
The meeting closed at 9.05pm
Signed……………………………………… Date………………………                          
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